
I appreciate everyone's quick response and would like to add that sidewalks (or lack thereof) in 

Scarsdale, and especially on the SHS property from the Wayside entrance, are an abomination 

and while I am ignorant as to departmental responsibilities regarding our kid's safety, I'd like 

mention to everyone on this email chain the benefits of providing safe sidewalk for our kids: 

1.  More kids will walk to school benefitting from the accompanying health benefits of 

walking 

2.  Fewer kids will be driven to school, alleviating many of the traffic issues surrounding 

school drop-off/pick-up 

3.  MOST IMPORTANTLTY - it will provide a safe environment for everyone that already 

is braving all the obstacles in place in our village against walking 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

David Jansky 
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